
 

 

 

 

Year 6 Curriculum update 

Welcome back Year 6! 

We hope you have all had a fantastic, well-earned break.  

Get ready for another busy half term ahead... 

This half term we will be focusing on ‘Our Wonderful World’, where we will be looking at texts based on Blue 

Planet; creating descriptive pieces of writing. We will also look at balanced arguments using David 

Attenborough’s Plastic Ocean as inspiration.  

This will be enhanced in Topic when we will explore human impact in world and also in Science and PSHE 

where we will be learning about human health. Our French lessons will also enhance our theme, where we 

will be learning new French vocabulary and phrases linked to habitats.  

In art, we will be recreating ‘The Great Wave off Kanagawa’ by Japanese artist Katsushika Hokusai.  

During Maths, we will develop our knowledge and understanding of geometry, statistics and algebra. We 

will also be consolidating our learning of decimals and will continue our fluency with our weekly arithmetic 

lessons.  

For PE, we are looking forward to participating in Tag Rugby and Tennis. Please make sure children arrive at 

school in the correct PE kits on their PE days (see your class teacher for PE days). 

 

Important dates  

Wednesday 26th February – Class and Leavers photographs 

Wb. 3rd March – Book Week 

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day (more details to follow) 

Wb.10th March – British Science Week 

Tuesday 18th and Thursday 20th March– Parents’ evening (online) 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st March – Financial Literacy week.  

Friday 21st March – International Maths day 

Friday 21st March – parent book look. 

Wednesday 2nd April - Friday 4th April – Winmarleigh Hall Residential  

Friday 4th April – break up for Easter 

 

https://www.metmuseum.org/art/collection/search?q=Katsushika%20Hokusai&perPage=20&sortBy=Relevance&offset=0&pageSize=0

